
Next Week:
Students will wrap up their tall tale learning as we invent 
our own exaggerations. They will work on r blends and s 
blends (snap, drag) in language arts. We will continue to 
examine subtraction in math. We will also begin discussing 
Dia de los Muertos, Day of the Dead, learning about its’ 
significance and the important elements of the tradition.

This Week:
Even though our days were short, we had a very busy week in 
Room 22. Students discussed the short o sound in language 
arts. We read a new tall tale called Dona Flor and discussed the 
exaggerations in the story. Students took their first math test 
and did a great job. We began discussing related addition and 
subtraction facts.

Important Notes:

*Our class is in charge of the ice cream raffle basket for the fall 
carnival. Any ice cream related donations are greatly 
appreciated. Donations are due by Monday, October 21st.
*Permission slips for our library field trip were sent home this 
week. Please return the slip and the library form by November 
1st. Every child must have a library form filled out.

Information about our 
upcoming pumpkin 
patch went home 

today. Please check 
your child’s folder.

Have a wonderful 
weekend!
Sincerely,

Mrs. Sarkany
Room 22

ksarkany@slusd.us

Upcoming Dates:

*Monday, October 21st: 
Raffle Basket Items Due

*Friday, October 25th: 
Pumpkin Patch

*Saturday, October 26th: 
Fall Carnival

*Thursday, October 31st: 
Parade

October 
7th-11th


